
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Safe Water Consultation for Year 3 Work Plan with Palawan and Puerto Princesa
Stakeholders, September 21, 2021

1 message

Unice Roa <Unice_Roa@dai.com> Mon, Sep 13, 2021 at 3:46 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Regional Executive Director Ferrer: 
 
Greetings from USAID Safe Water! 

We would like to invite you to Safe
Water Consultation for Year 3 Work Plan with Palawan and Puerto
Princesa Stakeholders. 

This will be a focus group discussion with a small group
of participants on September 21 (Tuesday) at 1:30-4:00
PM in Puerto Princesa City. You can also join us virtually through:

Zoom link: Zoom link: https://zoom.us/j/91976915438?pwd=
aXVkdmpHbjFMU09vM0RWZDgvTGFrdz09
Meeting ID: 919 7691 5438
Passcode: 880434


Included in this email is our invitation letter.

We hope to hear confirmation of your attendance to the activity on or before September 15, Wednesday.
Thank you and best regards.
 
Best,

Unice

UNICE ROA MEL
and GIS Associate 
Safe Water Activity A
USAID-funded Project 
Mobile: (63 917) 775 0112 
DAI Global LLC, Tri-Gold Business Park, San Pedro, Puerto Princesa
City, Palawan 
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